F. Shawn O’Neill Named Director of Financial Aid

MAHWAH, N.J. -- F. Shawn O’Neill has been named Director of Financial Aid at Ramapo College, effective July 13. Previously, he served as director of financial aid at Stevens Institute of Technology, Hoboken, and Caldwell College, Caldwell, New Jersey.

O’Neill earned his B.A. in business administration from Fairleigh Dickinson University and his MBA from Caldwell College.

“I look forward to becoming a part of the Ramapo College community and contributing by providing outstanding customer service to our students,” said O’Neill. “When I met the financial aid staff, I felt a sense of connection with the community here and the College’s commitment to growth and development.”

O’Neill and his wife, Kristie (nee Schoengrund), a Ramapo alumna from the class of 1999, reside in Hawthorne, New Jersey.

